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Reminder - The identity theft work group will convene at 11 a.m. June 20 in Room 137 of the Capitol. 

Discussions will include: 
-- Extending the computer security breach notification to government agencies 
-- Security freeze proposal 
-- Regulating offsite use of computer hardware/software by public employees 
-- Providing statutory assistance to victims of ID theft in various ways 
-- Regulating collection and display of social security numbers by government 
 
Bill drafts are to be available Tuesday morning for the first four items mentioned above at the Economic 
Affairs Committee website under Committee legislation: 

http://leg.mt.gov/css/committees/interim/2005_2006/econ_affairs/Committee_legislation/Committee_legislation_2006.asp  

The bill draft for the Social Security Number issue will be available at the meeting. Also available will 
be a synopsis of responses from state government about uses of social security numbers.  

These issues will be further discussed at the Economic Affairs Committee meeting July 14, 2006. 
If you have questions, please contact me at pmurdo@mt.gov or call 406-444-3594. 
Thanks - Pat Murdo 
Legislative Services 


